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To All Potential Respondents: This Addendum is issued to modify the previously issued RFQ 
documents and/or is provided for informational purposes, and is hereby made a part of the 

RFQ documents. 
 

 
RFI 8) Would the selected firm be disqualified from providing engineering and 
design, permitting and construction management services for DWH-funded 
projects executed by ADCNR subrecipients, such as the City of Mobile, City of 
Gulf Shores and/or Mobile County?    
 

Answer:  In basic terms, the firm(s) selected under this RFQ cannot 
undertake the dual of role of Program Management on behalf of ADCNR and 
oversight of the firm’s own engineering and design, permitting, construction 
oversight or construction work for subrecipients utilizing DWH funds now or in 
the future.  

 
 

RFI 9) Our understanding is that all GEBF funds have been awarded and most 
of the project have been completed. Will there be work related to NFWF GEBF? 
 
Answer: In relation to the entire portfolio of Alabama’s DWH projects, the 
National Fish and Wildlife Foundation-Gulf Environmental Benefit Fund (GEBF) 
projects represent a small portion of the total work.  Alabama’s NFWF-GEBF 
fundshave been largely awarded at this time. There could be a relatively small 
amount of work related to ongoing management and monitoring of those 
existing projects but significant “new” NFWF-GEBF projects are not anticipated.    
 
     
 


